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19th January 2024 
 

Year 2 In-school visitor 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our topic on Antarctica, we have organised a visit to our school by Al Sylvester, an 
explorer of the South Pole. He will be visiting Year 2 on Monday 11th March 2024. This will be a 
fantastic opportunity for the children to learn more about the continent of Antarctica, find out 
what it takes to travel to Antarctica and see real-life expedition equipment. After the exciting talk 
by the inspirational Al Sylvester, the children will have an opportunity to ask questions about his 
experiences. 
 
The session will take place at our school, so children need to ensure they arrive to school at the 
usual start time of 8:40am on this day and wear school uniform ready for the session which will 
begin at 9am.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The cost of the talk by Al Sylvester at our school will be £4.00 per child. Payment for the 
interactive session should be made via Parent Pay by Friday 1st March 2024. If insufficient money 
is collected through voluntary contributions, the session will unfortunately have to be cancelled. 
You will be required to give consent through Parent Pay and you will be asked to do this before 
you pay. Please do not send any money into school for this session. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Newbey 
 
 
 
 
 


